

## Tupelo Convention & Visitors Bureau Board Meeting Tuesday, July 13, 2021

The Tupelo Convention & Visitors Bureau met Tuesday, July 13, 2021, at 2 p.m. in the Tupelo CVB boardroom. Board members present were Neal McCoy, Leslie Nabors, Stephanie Browning, Chauncey Godwin, Gwendolyn Hudson and Steven Blaylock. Tupelo CVB staff members present were Jennie Bradford Curlee, Kylie Boring, Brian Rucker, and Stephanie Moody-Coomer. Kim Hanna represented the City of Tupelo. Dan Morton and John LoCascio attended from Sports Facilities Advisory, LLC.

Neal McCoy called the meeting to order at 2 p.m.

Stephen Blaylock moved and Leslie Nabors seconded approval of the agenda. All voting aye, the motion carried.

Chauncey Godwin submitted the minutes for approval from the board meetings held in May and June, 2021. Chauncey Godwin seconded approval of the minutes. All voting aye, the motion carried.

Kim Hanna presented the financial report.

Kylie Boring, Jennie Bradford Curlee and Stephanie Moody-Coomer presented staff reports.

Neal McCoy presented the first draft of the FY '22 budget for the Convention and Visitors Bureau and fielded questions.

Brian Rucker from the Tupelo CVB and representatives from Sports Facilities Advisory, LLC joined the meeting and made a presentation about the consultant work they are doing to develop a feasibility report for an indoor sports facility.

The meeting adjourned at 3:15 p.m.

Submitted by:

auncey Godwin Secretary

Neal McCoy, Executive Director